## HANNIBAL CSD STRONGLY ENCOURAGES THE CONCEPT OF ASSERTIVE DISCIPLINE IN TRANSPORTATION.

## A. General Safety Guidelines

- 1. Remain seated
- 2. Keep all body parts inside the bus
- 3. No physical contact with another person
- 4. Use same language and behavior as is appropriate in the classroom
- 5. Follow the driver's instructions

## **B. Progressive Discipline For Transportation**

Listed below are the Levels of Consequences for inappropriate behavior on School Buses

- Level 1: Verbal warning(s) from Driver.
- Level 2: Written warning from Driver
  - a. Student is called to the office for a meeting
  - b. Copy of written warning is sent home
- Level 3: Second written warning from Driver
  - a. Student is called to the office for a meeting
  - b. One to Five (1-5) day Bus Suspension
  - c. Principal notifies parent prior to Suspension

Extenuating circumstances and the severity of the misbehavior could result in an Administrative meeting, Superintendent's Hearing and or complete loss of bus riding privileges.

The Safety Guidelines and Consequences are given verbally to the students by their bus driver within the first three days of the school year.

If you have any questions regarding the Progressive Discipline Program, please call the Hannibal Central School Transportation Department at (315) 564-8140.